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Some owners of 2013-2018 Escape vehicles may complain of the rear license plate viewed in the 

lower portion of the display screen when using the parking aid camera. This is due to the convex 

camera lens to provide as much viewing angle as possible. This is a normal vehicle characteristic 

and no repairs or adjustments should be attempted to correct this condition.


